March 13, 2019

Dear Representative Lincoln:

"Conserving, improving, and protecting Alaska's natural resources and environment to enhance the health, safety, economic, and social well-being of Alaskans."

Is at the top of the Alaska of the Department of Environmental Conservation website https://dec.alaska.gov/

I am writing to encourage you to vote **NO** on Jason Brune's nomination to be Commissioner of the Department of Environmental Conservation as I don't believe that he will uphold the responsibilities of the Dept. of Environmental Conservation.

Mr. Brune is too strong an advocate for Pebble Mine. The Pebble Mine shouldn't be built.

If the Pebble Mine is allowed to be built, it will be detrimental to the area both environmentally and economically. More importantly a Pebble Mine could destroy the red salmon fishery of Bristol Bay. With our world getting smaller and smaller, there is an ever increasing need to protect all food sources (red salmon) from destruction.

Again, please vote NO on Jason Brune's nomination.

Thank you for your public service.

Sincerely, Bob McCard